Tannehill Valley Baptist Church

August 10, 2025

Elisha: Fierce Faith Part 7 - The Story of Naaman 2 Kings 5:1-19

1.	(1)
2.	Problem - (1)
3.	(2-3)
4.	(4-6)
5.	Paranoia (7)
6.	(8-10)
7.	Peevish (11-12)
8.	Persuasion (13)
9.	(14-15)
10.	(15b-16)
11.	Property/Pardon (17-18)
12.	Peace (19)
Les	ssons:
1.	Earthly does not overcome every need.
2.	Obscurity doesn't mean you cannot be used.
3.	God's solution to our needs, especially out deepest need, to be forgive of
	our sinful state and sins, may not match our expectations.
4.	A person's works and gifts cannot earn God's
5.	God is gracious to work in the lives of those in difficult situations.

www.tannehillvalley.org
email: tvbc@tannehillvalley.org
(staff member's 1st name) @tannehillvalley.org
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111

TANNEHILL VALLEY



BAPTIST CHURCH

"Placing The Heart Of God In The Hearts Of People"

12858 Tannehill Parkway Mc Calla, Al 35111 Phone: 477-6811 or 477-6810 FAX: 477-3421

Ministry Staff

Jonathan D. Reaves

Senior Pastor

Marty McDill

Children's Minister

Vince Melvin

Minister in Choral Music, Senior Adults, and Missions

Joshua Kent

Student Minister

Heather Kent

Preschool Family Minister and Congregational Music Leader

Tannehill Valley Baptist Church August 10, 2025

If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding childcare, please see one of our Greeters. They'll be glad to assist you in showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children. An announcement will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children's Worship for 4 years thru Grade 4.

Great Things

All Creatures Of Our God And King

Welcome

Jesus Your Mercy Goodness Of God

Message

Bro. Jon Reaves

Elisha: Fierce Faith Part 7 - The Story of Naaman 2 Kings 5:1-19

Jesus What A Friend For Sinners

Offertory Prayer

Don Bristow

Great Things

E-Giving On-Line Donations (FEES APPLY)

Giving by mail or bank draft? Mail to P.O. Box 689 Mc Calla, AL 35111 For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org

Bible Reading Plan, Week 2, August 11-15

1 John

I John 2:18-23,2:24-29,3:1-10,3:10-15,3:16-20

The New Bible Reading Plan begins tomorrow, and the new Reading Guides are in the Welcome Center and Office Lobby. We will read 1 John through August, then begin the Gospel of Matthew in September and that will take us through to our Christmas Readings in December. Bro. Jon will have Bible Study Review each week on Friday, via Facebook, an attachment on our TVBC Daily Newsflash and a link is posted on our website: www.tannehillvalley.org.



Church Information and Opportunities Available

August Church Business Information

Deacon's Meeting: August 10, at 3 PM in the Conference Room Business Meeting: August 13, at 6:30 PM in the FLC Upstairs, in Room 206

Carpet and Tile Cleaning- Worship Center

The carpet and tile will be cleaned in the halls and bathrooms in the Worship Center on Monday and Tuesday, August 11-12.

Choir Information: Vince Melvin

Adult Choir- Choir Rehearsal is at 4 PM this evening. We have begun working on our Christmas Concert Music. We hope to see you there! **Children's Cross Choir 1**st – **6**th **Grade**- There will be no Cross Choir this afternoon, in lieu of the Lord's Supper Service that will be at 5. We will have practice on August 10,17, and 24, but there will be no rehearsal on the evening of August 31, as it is the Labor Day holiday weekend.

Adult/Senior Adults Celebrators Conference Fall 2025

The Celebrators 30th Anniversary Conference presented by Phil Waldrep Ministries, on October 13-16, 2025, at the Leconte Center, Pigeon Forge, TN. **The deadline for signing up is Sunday, August 10.** A letter was sent from Bro. Vince Melvin, with details to our Joy Maker members (60-up) who provided us with their email addresses. The total cost of the trip is \$150.00 per person or \$300.00 for a couple, this includes the event and lodging, but not food or excursions. Please complete your full payment ASAP. Thank you.

Bro. Marty McDill's 20th Anniversary Celebration

Sunday, August 17, we'll be recognizing Bro. Marty's 20th anniversary as our Children's Minister. We know that he has served our church family way beyond the Children's Ministry. We will recognize Bro. Marty in the 10am worship service. Following, we invite you to stay for lunch in his honor. There is no cost for lunch. We will have a table for those who would like to write a card to thank Marty and express any personal appreciation you would like to with a gift. We hope you make every effort to join us as we recognize Bro. Marty's 20 years of faithful service with TVBC. On Behalf Of Our Deacon Body, Johnny Curren

Joy Maker Upcoming Events

Thursday, August 21 – Potluck in the Fellowship Hall at 11:30 AM. **Thursday, September 11** – Top of the River, Departure time TBA. Sign up for these events in your Sunday School classes or in the Office Foyer.

<u>SAV-A-LIFE</u> – Baby Bucks is Sunday, August 24th!! Thank you for praying as you prepare to share with this ministry and the families they minister to. See the insert on the back of the announcement sheet for further information. There will be boxes in the foyers August 24 and August 31 to receive this special offering.